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flat was based on facts that was clearly not in the court order, if Enfield Council had

put this before the panel then this would not even be an issue and we would not need

to address this now.

Also I would like to say at this point Trishna Kerai from Stuart miller solicitors is no

longer acting solicitors for my son, so there is no need for the legal team or any other

team within Enfield Council to forward any documents to her regarding my son.

I apologise for the sternness of this letter but it seems where my son and I are

concerned we seem to take one step forward then two back and I am sure you can

sympathise with how frustrating this must be.

I look forward to hearing from you soon.

Regards

Lorraine Cordell


